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522 N. Tremont


New single family dwelling
Fire Department Final Conditions of Approval.
1. Units must be fire sprinklered with a system complying with NFPA 13D.  Sprinkler plans must be reviewed by the fire department prior to installation of the systems.

2. Minimum four inches high building address numbers located on the buildings and visible from Tremont Street required.
